
 

 

STATEMENT: Victor Mema is No Longer Employed at the City of Nanaimo 

(May 14, 2018) – The City of Nanaimo Mayor & Council wish to inform members of staff and the public 
that Mr. Mema is no longer employed as the Chief Financial Officer for the City of Nanaimo. We wish 
him well in future endeavours. 

The City will not be making any further statements on this matter. 


